
 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

April 2022 

Tyler Baucher 

Brent Cavanaugh 

Ryan  Conley 

Boston Hensley 

Patrick Hooks 

Darren Krock 

Billie Luersman 

Ruben Lugo 

Grant McMichael 

Jason Miller 

Brandon Miller 

Adam Murray 

Heath Rider 

Ronald Schwartz 

Phillip Smith 

Tyler Steward 

Shon Taylor 

Chance Weitz 

Michael White  

Nathaniel White 
 

PAID THROUGH 

March 2022 

Matthew Boedicker 

Doug Cantrell 

John Harter 

Scott Hochstetler 

Kenneth Long 

Derrick Smith 

Stephen Vanover 

Eric Vogt 

 

 

 

   PAID THROUGH 

February 2022  

Nicholas Layne 

Stephen Nichols 

Jesse Place 

Robert Stonehill 

Cole Wilt 
 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2022 

Thomas Heffner 

Paul Taylor 
 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2021 

J Boedicker 

Joseph Brown 

Cody Evans 

John McPheron 

Kegan Pringle 
 

PAID THROUGH 

November 2021 

David Roberts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

 

YOU ASKED FOR IT… YOU GOT IT!!!!! 
 

Fire Alarm classes for JOURNEYMEN is scheduled!!! 

August 16th & August 18th…6:00pm – 9:00pm at the JATC 

Training Center. $250.00 Stipend!  
 

The NEW First Aid/CPR class will be a blended class. The 

bookwork will be done online. Once we have 8 people who 

have completed the online portion, we will schedule with the 

Red Cross for the “hands-on” part of the training. Online will 

be approximately 3 ½ hours, in person will be 2 ½ hours. This 

will be a more effective class, and the Stipend will be $300.00 

once completed. 
 

We are in the process of setting up Instrumentation classes for 

the Journeymen. We have not had Instrumentation classes for a 

long time, so I hope you will take advantage of this 

opportunity. 
 

And don’t forget to check out the Training Page! Lots of great 

training for you with a stipend for each one you complete! 
 

Again, if you have any suggestions for classes, please let me 

know. 

           The Ole’ Guys                

 
 

May was another great meeting of the retirees, 

especially since we didn't have to take a moment of 

silence for any IBEW electricians that had passed. 

Numbers were down slightly, as the weather began to 

warm and the 'snowbirds' began to meander back 

home. Still there was lively conversation ranging from 

Tesla's to solar to Medicare and the Advantage plans. 

A pending plan in Congress got our attention, the 

possible re-evaluation of Medicare and Social Security 

funding every 5 years.  

Nevertheless, we left many of the world's problems 

unsolved. We could use a few more intelligent retired 

electricians to help us out with those we left undone. 

Honestly, we have a good time and occasionally learn 

something. Come join us in June on the 8th, I think 

you will enjoy it. 
 

The world is changed by your example, not by your 

opinion. 
 

In Solidarity, 
 

Florian Smith 

 

 
If you move or have a 

lifechanging event such as a 

marriage, divorce, birth or 

death… 
 

WE NEED TO KNOW! 

 

 

 


